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This week in Year 2 
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English: 


The children will be writing their own simple and cohesive narrative based on personal experiences. They will sharing their favourite toy with the class and use this to help them plan and write a story involving their toy. 





Phonics:   


We will be exploring words that contain the sound /j/ spelt with ‘g’ and ‘j’ e.g. giant and jacket. 











Homework:


This is set every Friday for the children to do during the week. There are also additional resources that you might like to use on the school website: � HYPERLINK "https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news" �https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news�


Maths- Abacus Online ‘Bubble Burst’ (Addition and Subtraction)


Reading- please spend 10 minutes reading each night and discussing the book. The children now have online books through their Abacus logins. 


Spellings- this week the spellings contain the /j/ sound spelt ‘g’ or ‘j’. The spelling lists for each week are available on the school website. We will be testing the children’s spellings on Friday.











Maths:


We will be comparing and ordering numbers using greater than and less than. The children will be using the correct symbols to record these in a number sentence.





Action Points:


★ PE will be on Thursdays and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.  


★ Please make sure that the children are learning their spellings throughout the week. 5 minutes each night is the best way to help the children commit these to their term memories. 





Year 2 Team


















































 











